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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 

The New Mexico Aging & Long-Term Services Department will hold a public hearing on amendments to 9.2.19 
NMAC – “Long-Term Care Ombudsman.” The hearing will be held at 11:00 a.m. in hearing room 1, on July 3, 
2017, in the Toney Anaya Building, located at 2550 Cerrillos Rd., Santa Fe, NM 87505. 
 
The public hearing will be conducted to review proposed amendments regarding the Long-Term Care 
Ombudsman Program. 
 
A copy of the proposed regulations may be obtained from: 
Gail Trotter 
Acting State Long-Term Care Ombudsman 
Aging & Long-Term Services Department 
2550 Cerrillos Rd. 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 
505-476-4761 
gail.trotter@state.nm.us or by visiting the Aging & Long Term Services Department website at 
http://www.nmaging.state.nm.us/. 
 
Please submit any written comments regarding the proposed regulations to the attention of Gail Trotter at the 
above address or email prior to the hearing. If you are an individual with a disability who is in need of special 
assistance or accommodations to attend or participate in the hearing, please contact Irene Rubio by telephone at 
505-476-4708. The Department requests at least ten days advance notice to provide requested special 
accommodations or as soon as possible prior to the hearing. 
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